Government of West Bengal
Office of the Principal
Kalyani Government Engineering College
Kalyani 741235, Nadia, West Bengal

Memo No. KGEC/531 Date: 23.09.2025
NOTICE

As per the Memo No. 699-HED-17014(99)/186/2025-CS SEC, dated 23.09.2025 of the
Higher Education Department, Government of West Bengal, it has been notified that due to
heavy rainfall last night and the forecast of inclement weather for the next two days, all the
Universities, Government/Government-aided Educational Institutions in the State shall remain
closed on 24.09.2025 and 25.09.2025.

In view of this, the B.Tech (1st Year) Decentralized Counselling and Admission-2025,
which was scheduled to be held on 25.09.2025 as per our earlier notifications (Ref No.
KGEC/B.Tech, Decentralized Admission/2025-26/524, dated 18.09.2025 and Ref. No.
KGEC/B.Tech. Decentralized/Merit/529, dated 23.09.2025), is hereby rescheduled to
10.10.2025 (Friday). Time and Venue will remain same as per our earlier notification.

All concerned are requested to take note of the above and act accordingly.
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